
 
 

July 2015 
 
 
Mr. Joe Roberts 
The Push For Change 
 
 
Dear Joe, 
 
Thank you for taking the time to meet with me to discuss your organization’s ongoing 
work and your upcoming journey through The Push for Change Project. 
 
Engaging and continuing discussions with various sectors regarding vulnerable and 
at-risk youth are essential to ending youth homelessness.  Your sincere efforts and 
commitment to the empowerment of youth and encouraging action and supports for 
youth homelessness issues through this unique project is both inspiring and 
important.   
 
I offer my appreciation and best wishes to you and your team as you complete your 
9,000 km journey across Canada.  I look forward to joining you on your stop in the 
City of Barrie during our annual Downtown Countdown New Years’ Eve celebration 
on December 31, 2016.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Jeff Lehman 
Mayor 
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